
 

 

February Class Update!                         
Grade 7 with Mr. Riley 

Happy Valentine’s Day!                

 
 

English language arts  
Students began reading The Book Thief, and prepared 

presentations and essays about a variety of topics.  

   

Science 
We learned about new and interesting technologies. 

 

Social studies 

Students learned an exciting lesson about the American revolutionary war. 

 

Math 

The class learned about interesting ways that you can change shapes on a grid. They learned 

about translating, rotating, and reflecting shapes. 

 

For March, 

We’ll continue our reading of The Book Runner and create more essays and presentations. 

So great to be back at school! 


